

DYREKTOR
Prof. Ryszard Zimak

Warsaw, 12 May, 2006

Jens A. Jorgensen Co-founder, president Icons of Europe asbl

Dear Sir

I would like to thank you for your kind letter which I have received after our meeting.

I am sorry to be so long in answering it, but I was busy with preparations and conduction a symphonic concert, in which nearly two hundred performers (soloist, two choirs and symphony orchestra from Academy of Music in Warsaw) took part. After that (beginning of May) I went with my wife, Lidia, for short holiday. Please, once more, accept my apologies.

I was delighted to learn from you letter that you and your wife so enthusiastically and with a special attention refer to our idea about making 200th anniversary of the birth of Fryderyk Chopin, in the year 2010, an extraordinary event not only in Poland but all over the World.

I would like appreciate your suggestion about winning celebrities (representing various fields: science, business and culture) over to support our project and to be members of the Honourable Committee.

I sincerely hope you will be able to help the Institute in this matter. It would be a great honour for the Fryderyk Chopin Institute if you and your wife became honourable advisers in above issue.

Thank you in advance for any information you can offer.

Yours faithfully,